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Calendar of Events Principal’s Report 

Tuesday 15th May, 2018 

Mother’s Day 
We hope all Mums, Grans and carers were spoilt on Sunday 
and really enjoyed time with family to celebrate Mother’s 
Day. The P&C organised an amazing Mother’s Day stall here 
at school, so I am sure many lucky people received special 
gifts. We truly appreciate the effort and time that went into 
the preparation and running of the stall and extend a warm 
thank you to all involved. We also thank our community for 
supporting the stall – a fantastic $1594.59 was raised by the 
P&C that will benefit our students directly. Well done to all! 
 

Opportunity Class 
The Opportunity Class at Bathurst West caters for gifted and 
talented students in the Bathurst region in Years 5 and 6. 
Online applications for 2019 places are now open, but close 
this Friday 18 May. If your child is currently in Year 4 and 
you are interested in applying to sit the entry test or just 
finding out more, please contact the school or visit: https://
education.nsw.gov.au/public‐schools/selective‐high‐
schoolsand‐opportunity‐classes/year‐5 . Time is short so 
act now! 

 

Athletics Carnival 
Our K-6 athletics carnival is on again this Friday 18 May at 
the Sportsground down town. Last year was our first at the 
venue due to our growing student population and we 
received fantastic feedback from students, teachers and 
families about the event. I am sure this year’s will be even 
better as we look forward to a chilly but clear day. A big 
thanks to Mrs Barratt for her excellent organisation. We hope 
everyone can join us to share this day with our kids and staff. 

 

Farewell Mrs Morris 
Mrs Morris, who has been our Instructional Leader since the 
beginning of 2017, has been appointed Principal of 
Bundanoon Public School and will be leaving us shortly. 
Although we will greatly miss her professionalism and 
dedication, we are very excited for this new chapter of her 
career and life, and wish her all the very best. We will now 
embark on the difficult task of finding a suitable replacement! 
 

Enjoy the crisp mornings and beautiful Autumn colours, 
 
Darren Denmead 
Principal 
 

 

 

Term 2 

 
 
Week 3 
Tue  15th May NAPLAN 
             BookClub Orders Due 
Wed 16th May NAPLAN  
  Playgroup 9.30am 
Thu  17th May NAPLAN 
Fri    18th May Athletics Carnival (No Canteen) 
  Yr 5 2019 OC applications close 
 
Week 4 
Tue 22 May GRIP Student Leadership   
  Conference 
Wed 23 May Maths Olympiad Stage 3 
  Playgroup 9.30am 
Fri 25 May Sorry Day Assembly 
  Support Unit Swimming 
 
Week 5 
Mon 28 May Premier’s Debating Lithgow 
  Eye Check for Indigenous  
  Students 
Tue 29 May PSSA Boys Hockey  Orange 
  ICAS Science 
  Reconciliation Assembly 
Wed 30 May  School Photos 
Thu 31 May Reconciliation Picnic 
Fri 1    Jun Support Unit Swimming 
  District Cross Country 
  Assembly 9.30 
 

Payments & Notes  Due 

 Athletics Carnival  
 Pie Drive 
 School Photos 
 

Term 2 Week 3 2018 

Athletics Carnival 
 
The athletics carnival will be held this Friday 18th 
May. Please remember that there will be  
no canteen and students will have to bring a 
packed lunch for the day. 
High jump will be held at school on Tuesday 5th 
June. More details to follow. 
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CLOTHING POOL  

OPENING HOURS  

Mon– Fri 9.00 - 9.30am 

CASH ONLY!! 
 

 

STUDENT ATTENDANCE 
Late Arrival & Early Departure 

 

As per Department Policy, any students  
arriving late or leaving early must report to the 
front office to have their partial absence 
recorded. 
If your child is absent for a full day, please 
advise the school through school stream, a 
note or a phone call with an explanation of their 
absence. 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE BOARD 
 

Just a reminder to keep an eye on our 
Community News Tab on the School 
Stream App. 
From now on, this is where you will find 
community notices, Events and  
Sporting Registrations.  
Download the App today to keep up to 
date with school and community news! 

Support Unit Pie Drive 
 
Order forms for this year’s Pie Drive have been 
sent home. All money raised will help buy new 
learning resources and fund part of the 
transport cost of the Christmas Activity.  
 
Order forms and payment are due at the office 
by Monday 25th June 
 
Thank you for your support! 

SCHOOL PHOTOS  
 

WEDNESDAY 30TH MAY 
Family Photo Envelopes available at 

the front office 

BATHURST WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL 
2017 COOKBOOK 

Now available at Westpoint News, 
Toys & Gifts. 
$5 per copy. 

Many thanks to Rosaleen & Lachlan 
Sullivan for  

supporting our school. 

Class Library Days 
 
Monday 
Eucalypt 3, Waratah 4 
 
Tuesday 
Waratah 2, Grevillea 1, Banksia 1, Banksia 2 
 
Wednesday 
Eucalypt 4, Boronia 1, Grevillea 2 
 
Thursday 
Eucalypt 2, Grevillea 3, Waratah 3, Boronia 2,  
Boronia 3, Boronia 4 
 
Friday 
Wattle 1, Wattle 2, Wattle3, Banksia 4, Waratah 1 

CANTEEN  NEWS :   
 As it is  term two now and getting colder the 
canteen will  be making and selling WARM 
MILO AND ¼ CHEESE MELTS for afternoon 
tea. Cost is $1.00 for the milo and 60c for the 
cheese melts. A great way to warm up those 
cold tummies at afternoon tea time. 
The canteen will be holding a meal deal later 

in term two. The date will be THURSDAY 5th 

JULY. Make sure you put this date on your 

calendar.  Notes will go out closer to the day. 

With thanks  

Julie 


